
 

 

Building and Plumbing Newsflash 596  

Queensland Building and Construction Commission (QBCC) 

Governance Review Update 

 

Purpose 
To inform industry that they can contribute to the QBCC Governance Review through an online 

survey or by uploading a submission. 

Background 

The Department of Energy and Public Works (the department) has commissioned Mr Jim Varghese 
AM, a well-respected professional and Chancellor of Torrens University, to lead an independent 
review into the QBCC’s governance arrangements.  

The review will examine the roles and responsibilities of the QBCC and Queensland Building and 
Construction (QBC) Board, along with the policies, procedures, and practices to ensure the QBCC’s 
governance arrangements reflect best practice for a regulator of this kind.  

The review also builds on the work already undertaken by the QBCC to improve procedures and 
systems as it transitions into being an insights-driven regulator and review its dispute resolution and 
decision-making processes.  

How to get involved 
A stakeholder survey and ability to upload a submission is now available on the department’s 

Engagement HQ website at Survey | QBCC governance review | Have your say about Queensland 

Government programs and initiatives (engagementhq.com).  

The survey and submission portal are open until 9 March 2022.  

If you would like to stay updated about the review please register your details here: Link to register 

More information 
Further information about this review, including its Terms of Reference, can be found at QBCC 

Governance review | Department of Energy and Public Works.  

Updates about the progress of the review, will also be provided on the department’s website.   

Contact us 
QBCC Governance Review Team 

Department of Energy and Public Works 

Email: govreview@epw.qld.gov.au  

https://yoursayhpw.engagementhq.com/qbcc-governance-review
https://yoursayhpw.engagementhq.com/qbcc-governance-review
https://www.vision6.com.au/em/forms/subscribe.php?db=782875&s=614400&a=40202&k=A_Id5W8zB3XPl9sBkW0CN_dzLi2XadchPBq0V4kHP0I
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/about/initiatives/qbcc-governance-review
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/about/initiatives/qbcc-governance-review
mailto:govreview@epw.qld.gov.au
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If you have not received this newsflash directly from Building Policy, you can subscribe via 

bcqnewsflash@qld.gov.au 

 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the Queensland Government, through the 

Department of Energy and Public Works (‘the department’) as an information source only. The information is general in nature 

and the department makes no statements, representations, or warranties about the accuracy, quality, reliability, adequacy or 

completeness of any information contained in this Newsflash. It is not to be relied on as a substitute for consulting the relevant 

legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The department disclaims 

all responsibility and all liability (including without limitation, liability in negligence) for all expenses, losses, damages and costs 

(including consequential or indirect loss or damage or loss of profits) you might incur as a result of the information being 

inaccurate, inadequate or incomplete in any way, and for any reason. 
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